
From: Samir Mayekar <Samir.Mayekar@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, October 14, 2022 2:41 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Timothy Knudsen <Timothy.Knudsen@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Disclosure 
 

Steve -  
 
Just wanted to disclose that earlier this week I attended the Chicago Public Library Foundation 
gala as a guest of the foundation (event organizer) and my guest was Alderman Knudsen so 
including him on this disclosure as well.  We were both attending in our official capacities. 
 
Best,  
Samir  
 

--- 

Samir Mayekar 

Deputy Mayor 

Economic and Neighborhood Development 

City of Chicago 
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